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                    Quakertown Soccer Club
Requirements for Coaching License Reimbursement and Application
Each coach who holds the position of coach or assistant coach with a Quakertown Soccer Club travel team may be eligible for reimbursement of coaching course fees.  Coaches applying for Coaching License Course Reimbursement must have a minimum of one year travel team coaching experience with Quakertown Soccer Club.  Only applications for License Courses provided by USSF & NSCAA and any International Soccer Association connected with FIFA, the governing body of soccer.  Reimbursement will be made only after the coach has attended and passed the course for which they have requested reimbursement.  QSC has a limited budget for coaching license course reimbursement.  Applications will be accepted on a first come first serve basis beginning January 1st.  Coaches are urged to apply early. Applications are approved by the Executive Committee based on the applicant’s information. Each coach may apply for one coaching license fee reimbursement per travel season.  Quakertown Soccer Club would like to thank all of our coaches for the time and effort they put forth throughout the year and endless hours making our program both enjoyable and successful. For this, Quakertown Soccer Club is indebted to all of our coaches.  

	Name:       
	
	Email Address:
	

	Street Address:
	

	City:
	
	State:
	
	Zip Code:
	

	History with QSC:  

	

	Age Presently Coaching:
	

	Current Coaching Licenses:
	

	

	Description of Course for which Reimbursement is requested (include license level):

	

	Cost to be Reimbursed:
	  $

	References (minimum  2):
	

	Any Other Information:
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